
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Quebec Winter Carnival Traveler: 

 

 

We’re very happy to have you joining us for our tour to the Quebec 

Winter Carnival, February 7-10, 2025.  This letter is to inform you that 

reservations are open and available for the optional 30 minute dog 

sledding excursion.   

 

Come experience the ultimate dog sled ride by driving your own hitch 

through fully wooded and safe trails. You will be in teams of two, where 

one of you will be required to drive and the other will sit in the sled. Dog 

sledding is physically demanding, especially for the musher (the person 

driving the sled) who needs to stand on the runners of the sled and steer 

the dogs. This requires good balance.  

 

The dog sledding experience will take place on the morning of Sunday, 

February 9 at a cost of $75 per person.  This excursion will be limited to 

a maximum of 24 passengers.  Advance arrangments must be made and 

paid through our office by final payment time and cannot be purchased 

the day of the trip.  Payment is non-refundable unless cancelled by the 

dog sledding company.  A waiver will need to be signed in advance and 

everyone participating will be required to take part in a safety instruction 

that morning. Warm clothing, hats, gloves and snow boots are required.  

This is a very active experience, please use your judgement. 

 

 

 


